
THE WZO TRUST FUNDS 
THE WORLD ZOROASTRIAN ORGANISATION TRUST 

 
We have requested Zoroastrians affected financially on account of Covid – 19 
Pandemic under various categories to share details with us to facilitate our planning 
relief and rehabilitation measures. 
 
Forms for filling in can be downloaded from our website www.wzotrust.org and 
submitted electronically to: 
 
admin@wzotrust.com 
trustees@wzotrust.com 
dinshawtamboly@gmail.com 
wzotrustscovid19@gmail.com  
 
Those intending to make applications are advised to do so on or before May 24, 
2020. It may be noted that no applications will be received or considered after that 
date.  
 
We have received many requests from a large number of applicants that are being 
scrutinized. It may be noted that only applications from applicants who have been 
financially affected by the Covid-19 Pandemic and have sent supporting documents 
will be considered.  
 
It may be noted that applications filled in the Covid-19 Relief & Rehabilitation forms 
for regular medical support and providing ‘relief from poverty’ will not be considered. 
 
Dinshaw K. Tamboly: 
Chairman 
WZO Trusts. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


